
The Deputy Vice – Chancellor Student Affairs Prof. Isaac Mbeche, the Dean School of Business Dr. Josiah 

Aduda and School Of Business website champions during a courtesy visit at the School over the 

weekend (3rd January 2015). It has been business unusual at the largest school in the College in ensuring 

that the school presence is felt through back links, rich files, research and publications in order to boost 

the University and schools ranking. 


